
Band Parent Meeting Notes – August 12, 2019 

In attendance: Alee, Tim, Serena, Kathy, Mrs. Krall, Kayla Hurd 
About 33 parents signed in and 4-5 students were there.  
The agenda was presented on Power Point so parents could see images of our props and equipment.  
 

WELCOME: Alee welcomed those in attendance and thanked everyone for coming.  
 

BUDGET:  Serena reviewed the budget and our fundraising income.  
 
 $ 50,715.08  Deposited 

$ 38,807.00  Paid to Fat City 
$   2,677.68  Paid Taxes 
$   9,230.40  Money Earned 

 
 
 
➔ The proposed expenses were explained and presented. Brian Roberts motioned for them to be approved and 

Heidi Freeman seconded the motion.  All members voted in favor of the budget; no one objected. 
➔ If you’d like to have a say and vote in how we spend booster money, or be covered at all our events in case of an 

injury, join the boosters PTA for only $10/year.  
 

CALENDAR: 
GAMES:             
September 13, 2019  7pm  Homecoming!    
September 20, 2019  7pm  
October 3, 2019         7pm 
October 25, 2019       7pm 
 

COMPETITIONS: 
September 28, 2019 @ Caldwell  
October 5, 2019         @ Kuna  
October 19, 2019       @ Ridgevue  
October 26, 2019       @ BSU 

 

We have another fundraising opportunity on Sept 21-22 at the OMC (Owyhee Motorcycle Competition). The 
color guard and a few band members will be flaggers during the race and earn $1200. Let Alee know if your 
student is interested in helping at the race. 

 

 Senior Night is October 25th. All parents of graduates are invited to contribute 1 large bag of candy to be used  
for your graduates Lei that we will give them during senior night at the football game. Parents will gather 
sometime during the week before senior night. Stay tuned. We’d like one parent of each graduate there to help 
make the leis. 

 

End of Year Band Banquet has been confirmed for Monday, November 11th at 6:30 pm in the cafeteria. It’s our  
annual celebration with Olive Garden Spaghetti, salad, and breadsticks. 

 
COMMITTEES: The marching season brings a lot of opportunities for parents to volunteer. We introduced four 

committees: 
 Competitions – Loading and unloading band instruments and equipment at all competitions & at Skyview and 

Bus chaperones to ride over and back with the kids  
Food – Collecting food and packing it in cars for competitions, set up/clean-up/serving at competitions. Boosters   
will pay for the main food item for each competition; parents will donate other food items per competition.  

 Building Props & Equipment – We showed pictures of the equipment we need help building. We need people  
with skills, tools, and time to help with the labor. The boosters will pay for all supplies. 
SIGN-UP GENIUS’s will be posted weekly and needs will be included per competition. Watch your emails and 
our FACEBOOK page. 

$ 3,020.00    Food 
$ 1,137.27   Props 
$  1,350.00   Equipment 
$  1,265.00   Senior Gifts  
$  1,900.00   Additional Staff 
$ 8672.27  TOTAL EXPENSES 



 

RAFFLE: This trailer is being raffled off in January of 2020. (Trailer size: 7x14 tandem axle) 

Tickets are available to the public at $25 each or 5/$100.  
A percentage of the proceeds will be given to the Skyview Boosters as 
a fundraiser. This trailer will be used this season to carry instruments 
and props to each competition. Skyview is also in need of a trailer for 
next season bigger than this one. We will most likely be purchasing 
one in 2020.  
 
 
 

 
Spirit Pack: Items and orders on the band boosters website: https://skyviewbandboosters.weebly.com/. 

There is an order form on this website where you can order Skyview Swag. 
Many parents have purchased shirts/sweatshirts to  
Wear at the competitions to support our students. 
 
All students will receive a band shirt like this → 
And a “show” shirt this year that is still in production. 
Contact Mrs. Krall or a board member for details. 
 
 
SPONSORS AND DONATIONS 
If you own, or know of a business that would like to donate supplies or money as a tax deduction to the Skyview 
Marching Hawks Band, because we are a 501C non-profit organization. We have forms and letters you can give them to 
document their donation.   
 

https://skyviewbandboosters.weebly.com/

